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Any new Forest Service plan for the Mendenhall Glacier Recreation Area should specify that there 

will be absolutely no expanded bus parking near the visitor center and no vehicle access close to 

the existing facilities. It should have remote parking for cars and buses during the summer with an 

ELECTRIC shuttle system to move people to the facilities.

 

The Forest Service must manage for the future with an eye on climate change, renewable energy and 

sustainability--all local priorities in Juneau. Also any boats that are allowed on the lake should 

be electric, NOT diesel.

 

I rely on you to be responsible stewards of our glacier and our home. Juneau is prioritizing 

renewable energy and sustainability--you must, too.

Megan


